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Dear Parents, 

PADDOCKS CONCERT 6TH JULY - FINAL DETAILS 

Thank you for sending the reply slip back for your child to attend the special concert with the Canvey 

Island Community Choir at the Paddocks on Friday 6th July at 7.30pm.  If your child is now unable to 

attend please let Miss Goldsmith know via the school office as soon as possible. 

The event is being run by The Canvey Community Choir and they have invited the Northwick Park 

Chamber Choir and the Canvey Island Boy’s Choir to perform with them.  Each group will sing on 

their own but we will also be performing some songs as a massed choir across the three groups.  I hope 

that this will be inspirational for both the adults and the children.  The music in the concert has been 

specially chosen to show a range of musical styles and it should be a really entertaining evening.  

Tickets will be £5 each available from Northwick Park or on the door.  

On Friday 6th July, the children need to be at the Paddocks at 6.15pm in smart school uniform.  Doors 

will open for audience at 7.00pm.  We are hoping that the concert will finish at 9.30pm.  

At the end of the concert we will keep the children on to the stage area then we will release them from 

there to parents.  Please could you inform the school office if any children are going home with people 

other than their usual parent/carer.  

I thank you in advance for all your support in this event and I hope it proves to be a very special 

evening for everyone involved. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

